
PANJAB UNIVERSITY, CHANDIGARH 

No. 14688/CE   

Date: 2.8.2018 

NOTICE 

  

Panjab University, Chandigarh authorities have decided to conduct a special 

examination for the detained students of Arya College, Ludhiana in the session 

2017-18.  It is, hereby informed to the concerned students of Arya College, 

Ludhiana session 2017-18 to submit an application in this regard (mentioning 

their name, father’s name, class, college roll number, university roll number, 

reason of detention, name of papers, mobile number etc.) alongwith supporting 

documents in the office of the Controller of Examinations through email at email 

id. coe@pu.ac.in or drexams@pu.ac.in  by 10th August, 2018 thereafter  no 

application in this regard will be accepted. 

 

               Sd/- 

Controller of Examinations 
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